
Reference: FS548991921

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 23/2401/FUL

Address: Land At Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge ParkCambridge ParkTwickenham

Proposal: Proposed development of 3no. maisonettes on land at Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge Park,

Cambridge Park, East Twickenham

Comments Made By

Name: Miss Erika Clevejarn

Address: Flat 2 34 Cambridge Park Twickenham TW1 2JS

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I would like to object to this proposal for numerous reasons. 

- Design/appearance: 
The plan shows a lack of consideration for the current aesthetics of the area, and the building would stand out
unpleasantly amongst the rest of the estate. 

- Loss of trees and wildlife: 
Badgers, hedgehogs, bats, and numerous other species would have their habitat destroyed, and the mature Horse
Chestnut trees would be in danger. 

- Loss of privacy to other residents 

- Parking and traffic generation 

- Previous applications for this site have all been refused by the council 

In conclusion, the Cambridge Park area would lose its wonderful character and nature would be damaged if this proposal
is to be approved. I wish to strongly object to this.


